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You are giving the right of a “house less” person/s to abide on my property that I PAY 

for and have worked hard to obtain, while paying steep taxes to help fund my 

community? How many more people will it take that are leaving our beautiful state to 

make you WAKE UP. What kind of entitlement are you willing to give these mentally 

unstable people? Enough is enough. I am a born and raised Oregonian, and I am 

ashamed to call this home. The blood will be on your hands when homeowners have 

no other way but to take care of this problem by themselves. 


